KSS LIMITED

Date : January 10, 2019
Scrip Code: 532081

To,

BSE Limited
P ] Towers, Dalal Street
Mumbai-400001

Kind. Attn. : Nivedita Khatri, Assistant Manager
Dear Sir/Madam,
Sub: Clarification on Price Movements

With reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2018-2019 / 174 dated 09
January, 2019 seeking clarification on significant movement in the price of our
security across exchanges in the recent past.

We wish to inform you that, the Company has incorporated a step down
subsidiary namely “Chhotumaharaj Food & Hospitality Private Limited”
(CIN:U55101MH2019PTC319153) which was informed to the exchange under
Regulation 30 of SEB| (LODR) Regulations, 2015 within 24 hours of receipt of
Certificate of Incorporation by the Company on January 08, 2019. Link for the
same is provided below.

https://www.bseindia.com/corporates/anndet new.aspx’newsid=0178f6c7-
ebef-43c2-9b6d-47ec2757422f

Further, we would also like to inform you that at the moment there is no
information/announcement including impending announcement which in our
opinion other than above, may have a bearing on the price movement in the
script.
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Further we would to reiterate that as in the past, the Company would continue to
inform the Exchange of any price sensitive information and to make available on
the Company Website, before the same is made public.

You are requested to take this as clarification to your letter and acknowledge
the receipt.

Thanking You,

For and On behalf of the Board
KSS Limited

(Company Secretary)



